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Use straight from the container. No 
dilutions necessary.

 
 

 

CAUTION

Please refer to the SDS for more detailed 
precautionary measures, handling 
instructions, and emergency procedures.
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

 
 
 
 
 
 

FIRST-AID

Eyes: Flush with copious amounts of water 
lifting lids and removing contact lenses to 
ensure complete irrigation—get medical 
attention. 

Skin: Flush with water and then wash with 
soap and water. Launder contaminated 
clothing before reuse. Get medical 
attention if irritation persists.

Inhalation: Remove to fresh air and assist 
breathing as necessary—get medical 
attention. 

Ingestion: Wash out mouth with water. If 
conscious, give small quantities of water 
to drink. Do not induce vomiting. Get 
medical attention.

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

DESCRIPTION
Mist Ease is a high-quality, low viscosity 
vegetable-based oil recommended for 
use as a microdosing lubricant for 
machining ferrous and non-ferrous 
components. Mist Ease has a uniquely low 
surface tension that enables very small 
quantities to spread out and wet large 
surfaces very quickly.

Combining this low surface tension 
characteristic with high film strength and 
superb lubricating properties gives Mist 
Ease the ability to product components 
with superb surface finishes at feeds and 
speeds not previously advisable.

 
 
 
 
 
 

FEATURES
• Micro lubricant - low usage, cost-effective

• Low surface area - ease of wetting/
   spreadability

• Highly lubricious - excellent surface 
  finish

• Minimal application - minimal dragout on 
   surface and minimal disposal/
  environmental issues

• Excellent oxidation stability


